
 

 

Ref: SDC 11/06/21 

 

June 11 2021 

          

«Name» 

«add1» 

«add2» 

«add3» 

«post» 

 

Dear «Name» 

 

Ham Close Regeneration – June 2021 Newsletter and Homeowner 

Survey  

 

Please find enclosed the following documents: 

 

• Ham Close Newsletter June 21 

• Map of Ham & Petersham 

 

The newsletter includes information on reaching the key stage of 

selecting a Developer partner for the proposed regeneration of 

Ham Close. Once you have read the newsletter, please feel free 

to contact the Regeneration Team if you have any questions.  

 

A full programme of consultation and engagement is currently 

being prepared and we will be providing further details of these 

events in the next couple of weeks. This will set out how you can 

have your say on the future design of Ham Close. 

 

We have included a local map as we thought it would be helpful 

to see where we have drawn inspiration from your local 

neighbourhood for the initial concept designs for a new Ham 

Close. 

 

Finally, thank you for sending back your Homeowner Survey.  

 

We will be planning to meet with you individually to discuss the 

Homeowner survey contents later this year, once we have a firmer 

idea of the timescales for the submission of a planning 

application. This will enable us to have an informed conversation 

on how the proposed regeneration may impact your property. 



 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Simon Cavanagh 

Regeneration Manager 

 

Cc - Tracey Elliott – Project Manager  

Cc – Brett Wild - Project Assistant 

 

  Encl (2) 
 


